April 18, 2024

Greetings People,

Ever felt like there are too many options on how to “do church” or “be church”? We could coin
this as Vitality Paralysis. We have access to all the opportunities in being disciples of Jesus
Christ. AND yet, how we connect to the priorities that are surrounding our congregations
decide how effective we are as Christ’s disciples.

Join us on May 13, via zoom, for the Vitality Paralysis Webinar. This will be a teach on how
to read and utilize the MissionlInsite Data of communities surrounding your churches. The Data
provides demographic predictions, religious and missional priorities, and culture summations.
As congregations engage with the CAT, we recommend working with Missionlnsite as a
companion to discerning next steps and focus.

Please be sure to register and list your congregation so we can prepare current statements for
the discussion. Looking forward to our time together.

Peace and Courage,

Rev. Tara Spuhler McCabe

NE


https://thepresbytery.org/ncp-events/

